
 

VIRTUAL COMMUNITY  
OUTREACH MEETING 

 

4503 Cheeney Street, Santa Clara, CA 
Wednesday, November 13, 2024, 6:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Valley Oak Partners invites you to a virtual community meeting regarding the proposed 
development at 4503 Cheeney Street. The proposed development replaces a single-
family home with six new single-family detached homes. The project layout is designed 
similarly to the surrounding neighborhood and is consistent with the existing General 
Plan designation.  

Please join us using the webinar information below to join the meeting. City Staff will be 
in attendance to accept feedback. 

Zoom Webinar Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82411715741?pwd=3a9LZ4hZPG6FHkPSVfEM56m6JosTr2.1 

Webinar ID: 824 1171 5741 

Project Contact: Jeff Aguilar at jeff.aguilar@valleyoakpartners.com 

City Staff Contact: Daniel Sobczak, Associate Planner at dsobczak@Santaclaraca.gov 
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